Gmail Ann Rappoport <annr.rccc@gmail.com>

Excavation on Villages View Estates Tracts TR B
1 message :

Jesse Grunblatt <jessg.rccc@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 10, 2020 at 9:13 AM
To: richard.fern@anchorageak.gov
Cc: Ann Rappoport <annr.rccc@gmail.com>

Dear Code Enforcement,

| would like to add that yesterday | saw a dump truck load of material being transported from Villages View Estates Tracts
TR B to a nearby construction site on Potter Glen.

Thank you.

Jess Grunblatt

Rabbit Creek Community Council, Board Member

Land Use and Transportation Committee

M Gm&ﬂ Ann Rappoport <annr.rccc@gmail.com>
Additional inquiry regarding permitting for work on Villages Scenic Parkway tract

1 message

Jesse Grunblatt <jessg.rccc@gmail.com> Thu, Jul 8, 2020 at 9:20 PM

To: richard.fern@anchorageak.gov, bradley.larson@anchorageak.gov, gretchen.stuller@anchorageak.gov
Cc: brooke.blessing@anchorageak.gov, donald.hickel@anchorageak.gov, Ann Rappoport <annr.rccc@gmail.com>

Dear Code Enforcement,

In addition to the concerns identified in Rabbit Creek Community Council's previous email of July 7, and permit issues
identified by your recent site visit, | would like to make you aware that blasting was conducted on the residential site,
Villages View Estates Tracts TR B today, July 9, at around 6:30pm. Residents of the neighborhood are quite concerned
whether blasting is permitted at this site as well as the volume of material that is being transported toffrom the site.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Jess Grunblatt

Rabbit Creek Community Council, Board Member
Land Use andTransportation Committee



